
  

Mt. SAC Health Careers Job Fair 

 

 

 

On August 14, 2018,  Mt. SAC’s School of Continuing Education (SCE) hosted its first 

Health Careers Job Fair. Nearly 30 employers attended to recruit for various healthcare 

related positions and network with their colleagues.  

This event served as a great opportunity for individuals who completed or are near 

completion of a health program to meet with  potential employers. The business partners 

were  appreciative of this targeted recruitment effort as well as the caliber and number of 

qualified students in attendance. 

  

Shelly Laddusaw and Diana Lupercio of  Mt. SAC’s SCE Short-Term Vocational department 

coordinated the event. Learn more about their programs at 

http://www.mtsac.edu/continuinged/noncredit/vocational/   
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